CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

MEMORANDUM
TO: Authority Board Members
FROM: Claude Miller
Director of Procurement
DATE: September 22, 2015
RE: Authorization to Advertise for

Construction Bids for Installation of
Single Line Dynamic Message Sign (DMS) Upgrades
Contract No. 001159; Project No. 599-525

Board authorization is requested to advertise for construction bids to install systemwide upgrades
of single line dynamic message signs. The signs are located above the express tolling lanes at the
Authority’s mainline toll plazas. Construction will also include installation of ITS cabinet
enclosure upgrades and ITS field communications equipment at various toll plaza locations.
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